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The UF-JAX CARD program 
provides support and 
assistance with the goal of 
optimizing the potential of 
people with autism spectrum 
disorders and related 
disabilities. Services are 
provided at no cost. The UF-
JAX CARD program 
provides services to Baker, 
Clay, Duval, Flagler, 
Nassau, and St. Johns 
counties. 

Join the CARD Weekly Update 
Email Newsletter.  

To sign up please email 
Anthony.Rhodes@jax.ufl.edu. 

Activate Engagement 
with Executive 
Functioning Strategies 
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How to Request an IEP 
Interim Review 
  By Gina Bauer, B.A. Special Education 

As many parents get started with the journey 

of understanding their child’s Individual 

Education Plan (IEP), they learn the 

requirements of attending their child’s annual 

IEP review. What I have observed is that many 

parents do not realize that they are able to 

request an interim IEP review at any time. 

They do not have to wait for the annual IEP 

review to address concerns to the IEP team. 

Here are 6 steps to take in order to 

successfully request an IEP interim review.  

 

1. Get in touch with your child’s case 

manager. 

Your child’s case manager is usually their 

support facilitator or special education 

teacher which can also be found in the IEP 

document. You can contact them by phone or 

by email to explain that you are requesting 

an IEP review. I always suggest that if you 

are speaking to someone over the phone, to 

follow-up with a summary in an email to the 

person as well. Including other team 

members in your email should be considered 

as they may have relevant information to 

add. This can include the teacher, the 

principal, or an educational specialist such as 

your child’s speech/language pathologist or 

occupational therapist.  

2. Be specific about your concerns and your 

request(s). 

Provide the team with as many details as you 

can about why you are requesting this 

meeting. For example: do you have concerns 

about declining grades, behavior, and/or 

accommodations to name a few.  

3. Put it in writing. 

Putting your request in writing provides 

notice to the school that you are requesting a 

meeting to review the IEP and bring 

concerns to the team. If you have not 

received a response from the email, you can 

send a written letter. The letter should also 

reflect your specific reasons for the request; 

addressing the letter to your child’s teacher 

and or ESE teacher (case manager) and 

providing a copy to the principal or special 

education administrator.  

4. Make sure the letter gets there. 

I would suggest hand delivering the letter 

instead of giving the letter to your child to 

turn in. This will ensure that the letter is 

delivered and not forgotten at the bottom of 

their backpack. Document the day, time and 

the person that received the letter. This will 

help if there is a need to follow up.  

5. Timeline. 

It can take the school a few weeks to 

coordinate everyone’s schedule, however, 

they usually have 30 days from the time your 

request was submitted to respond. If the 

situation is urgent, it could be shorter.  

6. Follow-up. 

Follow-up with the school in a few days if 

you have not heard back from any of the 

team members. As mentioned earlier, when/

if you call, it is always a good idea to 

summarize the call with another follow-up 

email.   
 

Your local FDLRS or FDLRS-MDC is also 

available for training, consultation and 

additional resources.  



Children’s Books About Disability 
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https://themighty.com/2021/11/gift-guide-childrens-books-disability-prnt/
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https://ufhjax.zoom.us/meeting/register/tJ0sdO2hqToqGdEk35gJH22ftCzyRB4jt48_C:/Users/arhodes/Documents/Adobe


5 All items in the CARD Lending Library (including books, games, and movies) can be loaned out at no 
cost to the family or individual. Ask at the front desk for more information. 
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